Timothy J. Cujdik, D.V.M. (Baltimore County) - On Oct. 18, the Board and Dr. Cujdik finalized a Consent Agreement and Order as a disciplinary action for Dr. Cujdik practicing veterinary medicine without a valid veterinary registration. Dr. Cujdik took steps to renew his registration for the 2006-2007 Licensing Year before the Board took disciplinary action on his license. He was assessed a $250 civil penalty, which has been paid. 

